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H. 
 
You can work remotely from Hawaii during your gallery remodel. 
 
Todd N., California 
 
  

---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
Thanks, Howard, always very informative. 
  
Mike C., Illinois 
  

---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
Howard, 
  
Having read many of your newsletters I am pleased to see your excitement both from the results of the 
recent case and your summer at home during the renovation.  I regret that I was unable to visit during my 
recent trip to NYC this summer but I look forward to it next time I come through and hopefully meeting 
you.   
  
As a developing painter and collector, your (and others) enthusiasm have helped to stoke my increasing 
interest in the art market in recent years.  
  
From a young upstart, I just wanted to thank you for you interesting and educational updates, reviews, 
and ramblings.  Best of luck to you and your gallery in the final stages of its renovation and I look forward 
to stealing a few minutes of your time during my next visit. 
  
Regards, 
 
Ryan V., Texas 
 


